


























































ERRATUM:
    The planned construction of the two pulp mills on the 
banks of the Uruguay River, the natural border between 
Argentina and Uruguay, led to acute tension between 
the two countries and is a source of a dispute being 
currently substantiated before the International Court of 
Justice.
    Civil opposition to the projects started in 
Gualeguaychú, an Argentinian town across the river. 
Argentina claims that these plants were authorized in 
violation of a bilateral treaty, the 1975 Statute of the 
Uruguay River, and will cause significant environmental 
and health impacts. Uruguay rejects those claims. 
As of 31 December 2006 the conflict continues.
































































































































